Newsroom
The Irish Times
Tara Street

Dublin 2

26 November 2014

Freedom of Information Officer
Department of Foreign Affairs
76/78 Harcourt Street

Dublin 2

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2014 to request access to the
following report, which | believe to be held by the department:

A copy of the Focussed Policy Assessment (FPA) of Irish Aid’s emergency response to the 2010
earthquake in Haiti.

Should you require any further clarification, | can be contacted by telephone

Best regards,
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RECEIVED
01DEC 204
FOI and
Data Protection




